
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

   

 

 

Low Hill Nursery School 

 Newsletter  

         Spring 2021 

THANKYOU 

I would like to start by saying thank you to 

each parent, carer or family member who 

is connected to LHNS.  

Thank you for supporting our school in 

what has been an extremely difficult year!  

We are very proud of all of the children 

and families at LHNS despite the 

challenging times that we continue to live 

through. 

We appreciate your cooperation with 

social distancing, hand sanitising and 

keeping your child at home if they have 

any Covid-19 symptoms.  

Thank you 

Natalie Showell Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

-School will close for Easter holiday 

01.04.21 

-Staff training days 19.04.21 & 

20.04.21 

 

-Induction Day for new children to 

LHNS 21.04.21 

 

- School will open for Blossom & 

Sunflowers children 21.04.21 

 

-Daisy & Poppy children will return 

22.04.21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS 

The farm on Wheels will be visiting nursery on 

Monday May 10th! If we cannot visit the 

farm. We will bring the farm to LHNS! 

 

During the Summer Term, we will be 

arranging opportunities for you to meet with 

your child’s keyworker to discuss your child’s 

progress more information to follow! 

 

We have had to change and adapt how 

we approach different events across the 

year. We are hopeful that we will be able to 

hold a graduation celebration for the 

children who are leaving us in July but this is 

dependent on Covid restrictions! 

 

 

 

 

 
On April 16th, the City Council will be 

releasing the allocated places for the 

children who will be starting Reception 

in September 2021. 

You will receive your child’s place 

allocation by email or post. 

We hope that you all get your first 

choice of school! 

We can’t wait to hear what schools 

you will be moving to in September! 

RECEPTION PLACES 2021 
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PARKING 

Can we please request that if you drive your 

child to Nursery to think about where you 

are parking your vehicle, we understand 

that it can be difficult to find somewhere 

suitable to park. However, please consider 

our neighbours and other members of the 

community. 

 

UNIFORM  

School uniform can be purchased from 

the school office. 

Jumper with the school logo £7.00 

Polo T-shirts with school logo £5.50 

We hold a variety of sizes and can order 

other sizes should you need them. 

Please ensure you have labelled your 

child’s clothes with their name. 

Please bring spare clothes for your child in 

case they have a toilet accident or need 

to change for any other reason.  
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WELLBEING FOR All 

 

 
 

EVERY FAMILY COUNTS 

A registered charity called Every Family 

Counts has been set up to run alongside 

the school. The charity will work in 

harmony with LHNS to support children 

and families at our school and in the wider 

community.  

 

insert your image here 

CAR PARK 

Please can we remind parents & carers 

that children must NOT use the car park to 

play in before or after school. This is 

extremely dangerous as the carpark is in 

use at all times of the day. Thank you for 

your understanding on this matter. 

 

“Children are our future let us all join hands and walk there with them” 

We have a food bank 

that runs every 

Wednesday & 

Thursday. If you need 

a food parcel, please 

speak to a member of 

staff. 
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MAKATON SIGN OF THE 

WEEK 

LHNS is an inclusive school. To support 

communication we will be introducing a sign 

of the week. Look out for the Facebook posts 

and posters so you practice signing at home! 

 

The food bank will be open during the 

Easter holidays on the following dates 

Tuesday 6th April 

Tuesday 13th April  

Please call 558124 if you require a food 

parcel.  

Collection is appreciated if possible.  

We will be welcoming 

Shelley back to LHNS after 

the Easter break! 

Shelley will be working with 

children, parents & staff 

supporting Wellbeing. 

 

 

“Don’t tell me that the sky is the limit 

when there are foot prints on the 

moon” 

Paul Brandt 


